CHUGAI

CHUGAI PHARMA USA

September 20, 2015

Re: Letter of Recommendation

It was a pleasure to work with Matilsky Construction, LLC on our recent office construction project. The project was a
renovation of both new/additional and existing office space at 300 Connell Drive, and included interior improvements,
mechanical/electrical systems upgrades, and structural improvements. We found Matilsky Construction to be responsive,
cooperative, fair in negotiations of change proposals, and proactive in helping to resolve issues.

Matilsky Construction is well qualified, and a team player in delivering a successful project. We would utilize the services
of Matilsky again for future projects, and would recommend them for office construction projects.

Sincerely,



